
On Mon, Mar 7, 2011 at 3:00 PM, Cheryl Buhl <cherylb@orcis.uoregon.edu> wrote: 

I am e-mailing you to let you know that Meg Kilmer was selected to receive a 2011 CIS Board 
award.  The Les Adkins Award for Career Guidance Excellence recognizes outstanding achievement and 
successful career guidance practices and gives credit to individuals who use the Career Information 
System effectively in Oregon. The award is based upon service excellence, innovation, and leadership.  
Having worked with Meg for a very long time, I am excited that she is being recognized for her dedication 
with this prestigious award. 

  

If at all possible, we try to surprise our award recipients.  Sometimes we present the award at a 
conference.  I know Meg often attends the Oregon Association of Career and Technical Educators 
(OACTE)conference in April, and we have frequently presented our awards at this venue.  I also am 
happy to attend a school district board meeting to make a brief presentation.  This can be done in addition 
to a presentation at OACTE - and which ever is first will be the surprise presentation. 

  

I would like to work with you to determine when best to present the award and give recognition to Meg, 
the career center program, and your school.  Please let me know how you would like me to proceed.  You 
can call or e-mail me at your convenience. 

  

Thank you so much for your assistance.  

Cheryl L Buhl, Director 
Oregon Career Information System 
1244 University of Oregon 
Eugene, OR  97403-1244 
541.346.2345 
cherylb@orcis.uoregon.edu 
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